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Senate Finance and Public Administration References Committee hearing into 
Administration of health practitioner registration by the Australian Health Practitioner 

Regulation Agency 
 
 
With reference to items taken on notice: 
 

• The Australian Nursing Federation State and Territory Branches have not recorded 
details of the number of calls received by members regarding initial or on-going issues 
with their registration renewal through the Australian Health Practitioner Regulation 
Agency. Relevant stories outlining particular issues were included in our written 
submission. 

 
• It is the understanding of the Australian Nursing Federation that a KPI on the time for 

processing registrations is now occurring in all States and Territories. 


